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RE: Abortion Bill currently being considered

Please reject any bill that will encourage women to abort their babies.  This is a
 backward and barbaric act when there are so many options for a woman to allow
 her child to live and not have to raise the child.  We need to care for these new
 citizens of QLD.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Doyla Bramblet

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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